
Danita Allick 

26 July 2023 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is with regret that I tender my resignation from the Environmental Stewardship and Action 

Community Advisory Committee, effective August 1, 2023. Ultimately, the time commitment during 

regular business hours has made it difficult to continue and I can no longer guarantee that I can balance 

my personal, professional and educational commitments with my duties to the committee. 

I am grateful for having had the opportunity to serve as a member of the committee for the past two 

years and offer my best wishes for its continued success. 

Sincerely, 

Danita Allick, P.Eng. 

 


